
 
 
 
 
 

 
Minutes For 5/7/24 Meeting 

3:30 pm 
Location: Student Center 201 & Webex 

 
1.  Call to Order – Welcome Michelle Youngs at 3:40pm 

• In Person:  Dominick Mastro, Jerry Racioppi, Michelle Youngs 
• Webex:  Cheyenne Severin, Jen Fazio 

 
2.  College Governance / Meeting recaps for membership 

• We received several applications at spring day for students interested in 
joining SGA next year. 

• Cheyenne and Dominick volunteered to contact the interested students to let 
them know the benefits of being part of SGA.  
  

3. Discussion – See notes on next page. 
 
4. Upcoming events for club involvement  

• Executive Board positions for next year – all positions are open – reach out 
to Jen over the summer if interested in club leadership for next year 

o This will be shared with the students who signed up from Spring Day. 
• Determine fall 2024 meeting day(s) / time 

o Interested students will be emailed day and time options. 
• Planning for Fall 2024 semester – what events to be held 

o It would be beneficial to hold the headshot activity again.  Perhaps 
photography students could assist with this? 

o Scholarship Day:  Jen has Cheyenne’s notes from this past year’s 
event that she will share with incoming officers. 



• Association of College Unions International (ACUI, organization Student 
Life/OCC belongs to) will hold their Regional Convention Nov. 7 -10, 2024, 
West Chester University. Save the dates to attend in the fall! 

o Jen has the notes from Josh’s experience last year that she can share 
with incoming students. 

 
5. Club information / News  

• The college put an RFP out for a new campus food service.   
 
6. Campus Community Comments / Discussion 

• Because all of the attendees were graduating, we took the time to talk about 
what drew them to become part of SGA this year:   

o It is a good opportunity to help other students by creating change. 
o You have a direct line to talk to the Administration.  You feel like 

your voice is being heard. 
o It is a resume builder. 
o So I could be an advocate for students with disabilities.   

• Jerry also responded to the question of what encouraged him to join 
meetings this year: 

o Dr. Monaco made this one of his goals this year.  In the past, he could 
not attend due to scheduling issues. 

o He really enjoyed getting to know all of the students in SGA.  Being 
able to sit, listen, and observe helped him perform at a higher level. 


